
 

 

 

 

  Executive Summary 
 
  The Council’s Statement of Accounts for 2023/24 was published on the Council’s 

website on 7th June 2024 along with the Notice of Public Inspection. These can be 
viewed via the attached link: 

 
  https://www.oldham.gov.uk/downloads/file/8015/statement_of_accounts_-_202324 
 

A presentation outlining the key issues as presented in the accounts will be provided 
to members at the meeting. 

 
 

Recommendation 
 
That members of the Audit Committee note the Council’s draft Statement of Accounts 
for 2023/24.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Report to Audit Committee 

 

Draft 2023/24 Annual Statement of Accounts 
 

Portfolio Holder: Councillor Abdul Jabbar MBE – Cabinet Member for 
Value for Money & Sustainability 
  
 

Officer Contact:   Sarah Johnston – Director of Finance   
 
Report Author:    James Postle – Senior Finance Manager  
 
Contact: james.postle@oldham.gov.uk 
 
27 June 2024 

 
 

Purpose of the Report  
 
To present to the Audit Committee, the draft Statement of Accounts for 2023/24 for 
consideration.  
 

 

https://www.oldham.gov.uk/downloads/file/8015/statement_of_accounts_-_202324
mailto:james.postle@oldham.gov.uk


 

  2 

 
 


